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I am opposed to the cap on health care in Oregon. One being that I work there but 

also because I've seen the crisis that it has been in over the last few years. Since 

COVID it hasn't gotten any better. The nurses and CNAs are working so short staffed 

that people are quitting instead of jeopardizing their lives and bodies being beat down 

in order to get the work load done in the allotted time. If nothing else keeping the 

salary open is the only thing that is keeping these facilities and hospitals afloat. 


